
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 4, 2013 

TO:      All Members Locals 501 - 591 

RE:      DOJ Case Re Merger 

Dear Brothers & Sisters: 

American Airlines and US Airways have created a website 
www.newamericanarriving.com.  There is a tab on the page “share your 
voice!” which facilitates sending letters in support of the merger. Once you 
submit your information, the website automatically populates and sends an 
email to your Congressperson, the State Attorney General and the 
Department of Justice.  
  
The website has a pre-written message or you can also submit your own 
thoughts and concerns regarding the merger and the antitrust lawsuit. We 
would also encourage you to forward the link to the website to your family 
and friends in order to garner their support as well.  
  
Link: http://newamericanarriving.com/speakup/  
 
Fraternally, 

 
Donald M. Videtich 
Deputy Director Air Transport Division 
AA System Coordinator 
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